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6th September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
Last year saw some excellent musical performances from our two choirs, 
including a concert at the Grammar School with the Harrogate Male Voice 
Choir, and culminating in the return of the Music Evening, enabling our singers 
and musicians to showcase their talents. 
 
I want to build on this success this year, and will continue to run two choirs, 
one for children in Years 3 and 4 on Wednesdays, and one for Years 5 and 6 on 
Thursdays. 
Rehearsals take place in the hall after school, from 3.20- 4.30pm and will begin 
next week (13th/ 14th September). 
 
It is an exciting year for any new members to join, as it is Western's turn to be 
amongst the schools who will perform at the Annual Christmas Concert at 
Harrogate Convention Centre in December. 
It is so popular, that schools have to be rotated on a 3 yearly basis to give 
everyone a chance to take part. 
 
If your child is interested in joining or continuing one of the choirs, please 
complete the slip below and return as soon as possible. 
 
I look forward to us making some great music! 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Jean Gwilliam 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Name of child __________________________________ 
 
Year group     ________________ 
 
I give my permission for my child to attend choir. 
 
My child will: 
 
 
Be collected from school 
 
Go to the Hive 
 
Walk home on their own 
 
 
 
Signed ________________________________________ 
 
Print name _____________________________________ 
 


